ST HELENS BOROUGH COUNCIL
RETURN OF CANDIDATES’ ELECTION EXPENSES
UK PARLIAMENTARY GENERAL ELECTION 4 JULY 2024

Notice is hereby given that returns and declarations as to candidates’ election expenses, including
accompanying documents, for election to the St Helens Parliamentary Constituency areas of St
Helens North and St Helens South and Whiston on 4 July 2024 will be available for inspection.

Any person wishing to inspect the documents may do so, free of charge between the hours of 10am-
4pm Monday to Friday (excluding Bank Holidays) as from Monday 19 August 2024 for a period of two
years.

The documents will be held at St Helens Town Hall, Victoria Square, St Helens WA10 1HP. Any person
wishing to make an appointment to inspect the documents should contact the Electoral Services
Team at elections@sthelens.gov.uk or by telephoning 01744 676464.

Copies of the returns may be supplied on receipt of the prescribed fee.

Kath O’'Dwyer
Acting Returning Officer



